Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
I am emailing to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 for information regarding your authority's services for tracking young people, support for those who are NEET, not Participating and the Information, Advice and Guidance services you provide in line with section 68 of the Education and Skills Act 2008.
The local authority meets the tracking responsibilities and support for NEET young people through the in-house Information, Advice and Guidance service (Connexions). 

I understand that these services may be contracted out so in these instances I would be grateful if you provide a copy of the service specifications issued and the winning tender responses.

The service is delivered in-house not through an externally commissioned IAG provider.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

